PHOTOGRAPHERS, SCHOOL NEWSPAPER, AND SCHOOL VIDEO CREWS

1. School photographers, newspaper reporters, and school video crews are not allowed in the bench area during the game and must have a sideline pass which can be picked up in the ticket office on the east side of Philips Field House before the game or the week of the game.  Boundaries are 25 yd line to 25 yd line unless walking through to the other side.  End zone photos must be taken from outside the fence.  

2. Limit is two media passes, per organization, per school. Using another organizations passes in addition to your own is not allowed.
3. All commercial or booster club photographers on sideline must be approved by that team’s booster club and the athletic office must receive a notification of approval of the person to receive sideline passes from the athletic office each game.  

4. FAILURE TO FOLLOW THE RULES ABOVE WILL RESULT IN YOUR ORGANIZATION REPRESENTATIVES BEING ESCORTED TO THE STANDS.  REPEATED BREAKING OF THE RULES ABOVE WILL RESULT IN YOUR ORGANIZATIONS FORFEITURE OF SIDELINE PASSES THE REST OF THE YEAR.
